
Match v Leicestershire at Moor Hall Golf Club 19th August 2015 
 
The final match of the season was against Leicestershire at Moor Hall which proved to be the 
perfect venue and really impressed our visitors. 
 
The course and meal were excellent, but it was the service from the catering and bar staff 
that was absolutely outstanding, and our sincere thanks to Moor Hall for a very enjoyable 
day. 
 
Our strong middle order gave Warwickshire an early lead but the form book prevailed and 
the match ended in a 5-5 draw, as it has done for the past three years. 
 
John Loynton 
Match Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


